
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

	TYE ROAD REPAIRS  -  MONDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER 2024


Please note that pot hole repairs will continue on The Tye Road next Monday, 16th September.   

As these repairs will be carried out during the day, please can we ask drivers to limit use of the road during this time, and avoid parking near the potholes.    Signs will go up on Friday to advise road users of the work.
With kind regards

Suzanna

Mrs Suzanna Dry
Clerk and RFO






